9th May, 1961,

Dr. Jerome B, Wiemner, Chairman
Presidents Science Advisory Committee,
White House,

Washington 25, D. C.

Dear Dr, Wiesner:

Enclosed is some evidence supporting my earlier
letter, I am sorry to bether you with this matter which is nene
of your making; merely scmsthing yeu have inherited., The thing
has dragged on so0 long that it is no longer possible to clese enes
eyes and attempt to ignore it,

Iam

Sincerely yours,

Grete Reber



